
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                             Autumn Term   (Newsletter 10 of term)                              November 26th 2018 
 

Message from the Principal 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The family learning workshops hosted in our hall were well attended and children 

and adults had lots of fun making some lovely things together. 

Some of our pupils attended Snape Maltings last week and took part in the ‘Big 

Sing’. One of our pupils, Beloved in year 5, was interviewed by Radio Suffolk. The link 

to the broadcast is on our Twitter page.  

Kimberly Morton 
 

Best attendance for the week ending 16th November 2018 

The class with the best attendance for the week above was 2L with a perfect 

100%. Excellent! Runners-up were 4Na with 99.1%. Well done. 
 

 

Nut-free Site Tickets 
Polite reminder that PVPA is a nut-free 

site as some of our pupils have nut 

allergies.  

Please do not send nuts as a snack or 

part of packed lunches.  

Your support is greatly appreciated.  

Ladies from HOP will be selling raffle 

tickets (£1 a strip) and tickets to visit 

Santa (£1.50 per ticket) after school each 

day on the playground. Santa tickets will 

be on sale until 3rd December. 

Raffle tickets will be on sale until the 

Christmas Fair on 14th December.  

Inset Day – 2nd January 2019 Data Collection Sheets 
Please note that we will be closed on 

Wednesday 2nd January 2019 for staff 

training. Pupils will return from the 

Christmas holidays on Thursday 3rd  

January 2019.  

Can you please ensure that you return 

the data collection sheet for your 

child/ren as soon as possible. We have 

recently sent home 2nd copies to those 

who had not returned the 1st one. 

Twitter Parking Reminder 
Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter - we 

tweet each day and share what is 

happening in and around Piper’s Vale. 

Find us here:  

https://twitter.com/PipersValePri 

Some of our local residents have 

complained about the parking on 

Raeburn Road at the beginning and the 

end of the school day. Please be 

considerate with your parking.  

 Free School Meal Forms Thank You 

A Babcock application form went home 

recently. Can we please ask that you 

complete and return this form as soon as 

possible, even if your child already 

receives free school meals, or never has 

school dinners. Thank you. 

Our free-dress day on Friday 16th 

November raised £223.56 for Children In 

Need.  

Thank you everyone for your support with 

this.  
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